High Commission of India

Singapore

dedekedk

NOTICE

With reference to the Request For Proposal dated 04.02.2025 published
by the High Commission of India, Singapore for outsourcing of CPV services,
it is hereby informed that the response to the pre-bid queries would be

uploaded on the website of High Commission in due course of time.

Singapore




